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6th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Please remember that children return to school on Monday 8th April 2024. Pupils in years 1 to 6 start at 8:35 
am. Pupils in the nursery and reception classes start at 8:40 am.  
 
We wish all families celebrating, Eid Mubarak. Please remember that pupils are only allowed ONE day of 
leave from school for Eid. On the day your child is celebrating, please ring and leave an answerphone 
message to let us know. You should say your name, your child’s name and that you are celebrating Eid.  
 
Children from families who are not celebrating Eid MUST come to school. Staff will be pleased to welcome 
them and help them with their work.  
 
Other dates to remember for this half term:  

• Thursday 2nd May 2024: only year 6 pupils should come to school and for the morning only. The rest 
of the school will be closed for elections.  

• Monday 6th May: school is closed to all pupils for the Bank Holiday 

• May 13th to May 17th: Year 6 SATs week 

• Friday 24th May: school closes for the half term at 1:00 pm 

• Monday 3rd June: school reopens at 8:35 am 

• Thursday 18th July: school closes for the summer holiday at 12:05 pm 
 
The dates for the next school year are on our website.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 8th April at 8:35 am. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

J Moore 

 

Mr Moore 

Headteacher 
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